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During the summer of 2024, we had several projects completed at St. Cletus 

School.  They included a new roof along Stone Avenue; a new internal communications 

system; and Phase 2 of our newly painted hallway along Stone Avenue.  Each project 

needed attention as we move into the future.  Our roof in St. Cletus School has never 

been replaced only repaired over the years.  The internal communications system needed 

to be updated to a higher quality system that allows students to hear the announcements 

from both inside of our school as well as the outside.  Finally, our Cardinal Red and 

White colors are now being displayed throughout our hallways.  The fresh paint has 

really offered a wonderful new feeling for all of our students, family, and staff members 

learning and working at St. Cletus. 

 

We are very pleased and blessed with the upgrades that are happening in our 

school for our students and staff.  As you may already know, the school building is 

occupied during the day for our full day enrolled students in our school and also for our 

Faith Formation program on Sundays and during some evenings.  We are all called to 

spread the Good News of Jesus Christ to all of our children and adults through various 

learning opportunities in all of our facilities.  

  

Let’s us continue to thank God for making the completion of these projects.  Any 

additional donations or contributions toward these projects would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 God continue to bless all of our facilities on the grounds of St. Cletus. 

 

 

Gregory N. Porod, M.Ed., Supt. End. 

Principal of St. Cletus School 
 


